COPE.
Llopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Streét, EC 3.

16th June, 1923,

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your report No.3280 of survey
of the new steamer "MONKSTONE®, I shall be glad to learn
whether the middlie line and side keelsons in the machinery
space are fitted in accordance with the approved plans;
the sheerstrake inereased in thickness or Aoubled at the
break; the spacing of'tne stiffeners to the collision
bulkhead is as approved, and® not a? reported; and the test
of the streaun stepi wire is as réqn&wad by the Rules.

In afAdition to the above you shoult state
#hether the vessel is without water tight Aocors.

I am, Dear sir,

Yours falthfully,

Assistant to the Soagptu:y.
N

é %Mr. T. Pearce,
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